
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
                                

                                                                                                   
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 

Surrey. CR5 1ED 
 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@ccofe.uk 

Head Teacher: Mr Paul Garratty B.Ed (Hons); MA  

 
 
 Dear Parents and Carers,       14th October 2024 

     
Year 5 Trip to the Tower of London 

 
On Monday 4th November, Year 5 will be visiting the Tower of London as part of our “Crime and 
Punishment” topic. During our visit, the children will be taking part in a workshop in which they will 
discover what it was like to be a prisoner in the Tower of London and they will help to plot a prisoner’s 
escape! We will also have some free time to explore the galleries and exhibitions ourselves.  
 

We will be travelling to and from London using public transport, taking the train from Coulsdon 
South Station to London Bridge, then walking to the Tower of London. The return journey will 
follow the same route and we will be back in time for the end of the school day. We will be taking 
packed lunches with us which will have been prepared by the school caterers, and the children 
will order their fillings in advance. Children should wear full, smart school uniform and bring a 
waterproof coat. They will also need a small, named rucksack-type bag to carry their water bottle 
and packed lunch. 
 

The cost of the trip is £7.80 and this amount should be paid on ParentPay in the usual way. Please 
also give your child consent to take part in this trip by completing the Google form.  
 

If you have any questions, please come and speak to me. 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Mr S Johnson 
Class Teacher 


